EDWARDS INTERCHANGE
PROJECT UPDATE

June 6, 2010

More of the same!

-Traffic will remain on the west side of the Edwards Access Road and the south side
of Miller Ranch road. Traffic has been reduced to one thru-lane in each direction (auxiliary turn

lanes will remain). Plus there is a shoe-fly on Berry Creek - temporary traffic bypass.

-The retaining wall on the east bound on ramp is complete and crews are continuing wall work under
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the viaduct and the west side of the Edwards Access Road.
- Grading work will take place on the north side of Miller Ranch road as we prepare for concrete paving.

BASIC PROJECT INFORMATION
Project schedule: March 15 - November 19, 2010.
Scope: Construction of four roundabouts: Two at the I-70 interchange, one at Miller Ranch Road & Edwards Access

Road, and one at the intersection of Berry Creek/Beard Creek Roads. Work also includes bike/ pedestrian paths

along much of the corridor.
Traffic Impacts: There will always be one lane of thru traffic on Miller Ranch Road and the Edwards Access Road

going in each direction during peak hours, plus auxiliary turn lanes. Peak hours are 7-9 a.m. and 4-7 p.m. Monday

through Friday.
Funding: This project is funded by the American Recovery & Reinvestment Act of 2009

Public Information Hotline: 970-949-1102 Updates: Edwardsinterchange@accbuilt.com
www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange
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